February 15, 2024

Dear Chairwoman Donovan, |, Christine Filosa, am writing to ask for your support of
passing of this bill H7299 to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed
Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,

Christine Filosa

45 school St, #1
Swansea, MA 02777



